
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading at Home Tip 
(from readingrockets.org) 

 

 

Ask Questions! 

When your child reads, get them to retell 

the story or information. If it’s a story, ask 

who it was about and what happened. If 

it’s an informational text, have your child 

explain what it was about and how it 

worked, or what its parts were. Reading 

involves not just sounding out words, but 

thinking about and remembering ideas 

and events.  

 

Mr. Fry’s Notes 
 

• Please remind your child to 

charge their Chromebooks each 

evening. 

 

• The cover should remain on the 

Chromebook at all times. 

 

• Please help us keep your child’s 

emergency card updated 

throughout the school year. 

 

• Yearbook order forms will be 

coming home soon. 
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Upcoming Days/Events 
 

2-1 $1 Lip Sucker Lollipop sales for 

Student Council through 2-12 

 

2-10 Planned eLearning day 

 

2-15 Great Americans Day – No 

school 

 

2-26 Hats on for Riley Hospital 

 

3-8 IREAD testing for 3rd grade begins 

 

3-10 End of 3rd grading period 

 

3-22 Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
             “If you don’t have time to do it right, 

            when will you have time to do it over?” 

                                                   

---John Wooden 

 

  

  --John Wooden 

 

Contact Information 
 

Phone: 812-448-8270 

Fax:  812-420-3289 

 

Please call the school if your child will     

be absent. 

COVID-19 

Reminders 
 

Please monitor your 

child’s health each 

day.  If they have 

COVID-19 symptoms, 

please call the office. 

 

Let us know if anyone 

in your household is 

getting tested for 

COVID-19.   

 

The CDC recommends 

reusable cloth masks 

be washed regularly. 


